
Monterey Peninsula Water Supply Project Governance Committee 
  
Meeting Date: July 11, 2013 
  
Agenda Item: 2. Consider Request that Governance Committee Meetings be Recorded and Televised  

  
    
Summary: At the June 19, 2013 Governance Committee meeting, Water Management District staff 

was asked to investigate the cost of recording the committee meetings for broadcast on 
television and for posting on the Committee’s web page. 
 
The cost for Access Monterey Peninsula technicians to produce the meetings is shown 
below.  The program could be televised during an available time-slot, to be determined.  
 
$80 per hour 
 
$200 per two-hour meeting including 30 minutes for set-up 
 
$2,200 estimated cost for one meeting per month between August 2013 and June 2014  

  
Action: The Committee should review the information provided and decide if monthly meetings 

should be produced for television broadcast, and determine a funding source. 
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